From: twentyfourthblackbird@gmail.com

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: I Support the Proposed 1-4 Unit Housing Study Amendments to the Zoning Code
Date: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 8:05:29 PM

To the Honorable City Council,

You have probably heard from others about the benefits of this change, so I will keep it brief: I support the details
proposed by the Planning Department. However, Sustain St. Paul is asking for district H2 to apply within 1/4 mile
of Neighborhood Nodes and high-frequency transit routes, rather than 1/8 mile, to allow for more homes in walking
distance of stores and transit routes, which seems like a good idea.

Ian Hedberg
Ward 2
1021 Lincoln Ave St. Paul
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